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Telephone:  (01274) 636921 Email: office@grovehouseprimary.co.uk 

 

End of Term Celebrations!  
 

29th November 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We are holding some events towards the end of term that we would like parents to attend if they are able. 
Each half term in school the children perform a poem they have learnt to their peers - we call this a ‘poetry 
slam’. This is something that is really celebrated in school and we would love parents to see the children 
perform some Christmas poems.  
 

● Wednesday 13th December 2023 - 9:15 and 2:30 - Nursery star songs and Reception Nativity  
● Thursday 14th December 2023 - 1:45pm - Year 1 and Year 2 Poetry Slam 
● Thursday 14th December 2023 - 2:15pm - Year 3 and Year 4 Poetry Slam  
● Thursday 14th December 2023 - 2:45pm - Year 5 and Year 6 Poetry Slam  

 
All events for parents will be held in the main hall and we will be selling hot chocolates for £1 and some 
sweet treats. We ask that you arrive on time as it is very distracting for the children with parents coming in 
once the event has started.  
 
On Tuesday 19th December, our school choir will be performing some Christmas songs on the playground 
as you pick up your children. This is their first performance and they are very excited.  
 
We break up for the Christmas holidays on Wednesday 20th December 2023. On this day children can come 
in their Christmas jumpers or party clothes.  They will be having a Christmas dinner and class parties.  
      
Yours sincerely 
     

     N.Wade 
 
       Miss N Wade 
       Deputy Headteacher 


